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             SAN JOSE  STATE
 UNIVERSITY 

A campus of The California State University 

Office of the Academic Senate • One Washington Square 408-924-2410 

F97-7 

At its meeting of December 1, 1997, the Academic Senate approved the following policy recommendation 
presented by David McNeil for the Professional Standards Committee. 

POLICY RECOMMENDATION 
PRIVACY OF ELECTRONIC INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS 

WHEREAS:� San Jose State University, along with its faculty, staff, and students, relies heavily on the privacy and security are associated with its use; 

therefore, be it 

RESOLVED:� That the following policy be implemented. 

ACTION BY THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT 
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